
 

 

TRAFFIC NOTICE 
Victoria St - Asphalting  

 

The City of Hamilton wishes to advise motorists, 

businesses and the General Public that Victoria Street, 

between Washington Street and Wesley Street, will be 

closed to all traffic on Sunday, 18th February for 

continuation of the repaving. There will be no through 

traffic on Dismont Avenue but the entrance to City 

Hall car park will be open. The exit will be from 

Wesley Street only. 

 

The City of Hamilton apologizes for any 

inconvenience this may cause. 

 

City Hall   Ian Hind 

13th February 2018  Senior Engineer 
 


